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New 4th grade Instrumental Music Parents

	Reminder…… Please come to the instrumental music informational meeting on Thursday, September 14 at 6:15 (before the Back to School night meeting). We will meet in the band room (across from the cafeteria). We will be discussing our instrumental program, rental programs, lessons, etc. You should have received my letter concerning your child’s assigned instrument back in June.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact me by email at eyrichf@jenkintown.org

	Our lessons will begin the week of 9/18, but the 4th graders do not need their actual instruments until the week of September 25. 

It is important that your child has their instrument in order to begin lessons with their group. If you are borrowing/purchasing a used instrument, please take it to a repair shop to make sure it is in good playing condition. Contact me if you need help.

Please do not let your child play with the instrument when you get it. It is very important that I demonstrate the correct assembly, posture, tone production, etc.

Thank You,

Fred Eyrich

										

